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Dear Parents 
 

There has been something of a laid back feeling at the school gate during recent summer mornings and 
its been nice to see so many smiling faces, among children and parents alike.  The walk into school is a 
special time for family chat and I’m glad as many people are taking the healthy option as possible.  The 
number of dogs making the morning journey has increased this year too – thank you to everyone for the 
consideration you have shown in ‘parking’ up the dogs away from the immediate entrance.  Residents 
have been very understanding and some have confirmed that they are quite happy for dogs to be tied 
for short periods to some of the railings close by.  However, they have asked that every dog owner take 
responsibility for their pet, not leaving those that bark for too long and making sure that all ‘poo-bags’ 
are taken home (I had to clear a couple on Friday and the home-owner explained he’s removed some 
bags actually tied to the railings or tucked into his boundary hedge!).  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Site Safety – please ensure that when dropping children off at school, collecting them or 
leaving the premises, children do not swing on the school gates or safety bars and do not 
climb or walk on the walls.  There has been some damage, and there is no safe landing! 

Thank you.   
Feed is still available… 
If you haven’t claimed your £8 copy you can still purchase it from the school office 
and buy any further copies at £10.  You can also direct friends and family to the 
Feed Page on the school website at: 

(http://marlborough.eschools.co.uk/website/feed_cook_book_-_buy_it_here/283619). 
It’s been great to hear from those families who are already putting their copy to good use – thank you 
for sending in photographs of the recipes you’ve tried (although I might have preferred a sample!?).  
We do have a number of copies immediately available – although we do expect to sell out some time 
soon, so are hopeful of going for a second print run, especially as the Oyster Festival would like to 
promote it and sell it in the main tent in October.  All proceeds will be returned to the school’s kitchen 
budget to continue developing our healthy eating project.  Parents will be relieved to know that the 
threat to remove the universal provision of free school meals for infants was not included in the Queen’s 
speech.  We therefore hope and plan to be able to continue developing our current provision. 

  
   

Last Week Total 
1st  Walsingham 27 7 1st  Pelham 37 
2nd  Swiftsure 25 5  Swiftsure 37 
3rd Freeling 23 4 3rd Fox 29 
4th Pelham 22 3  Freeling 29 
5th Chichester 21 2 5th Walsingham 28 
6th Fox 18 1 6th Chichester 24 

Tuesday 19.09.2017 17:00-18:30 – Infant Parents Meeting 
Thursday 21.09.2017 17:00-18:30 – Junior Parents Meeting 

crèche available both evenings 


